
From:   Emerson Jimmy   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   May 05, 2020

Subject:   0077-EX-CM-2020
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

I spoke to Clifford Vines from FAA Spectrum (202-267-9735 Clifford.CTR.Vines@faa.gov)and he told me
the entire band from 1358.16 MHz to 1384.83 MHz was approved for coordination.   

We are only applying for single frequencies of 1358.16 MHz and 1384.83 MHz and would like to view   
TRK 200259 (NG T200274) as coordination for 1358.16 MHz and TRK 200260 (NG T200275) as
coordination for 1384.83 MHz.

Please let me know if this is adequate for the FAA coordination requirement.


